
 

Great News… 
 

The Interlake School Division  

has allocated funds in the  

2025-2026 budget  

for schools to provide  

school supplies for all students (k-12). 
 

ISD families will not be receiving  

school supply lists from schools.  

 

Take School Supply  

Shopping Off Your  

Summer To Do List! 


